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April 19, 2012

His Excellency

Leonidas Rosa Bautista

Ambassador, Permanent Representative of Honduras

  to the Organization of American States

Chair of the Permanent Council

Washington, D.C.

Excellency:
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As you know, on January 25, 2012, the Permanent Council adopted the report of the “Special Working Group to Reflect on the Workings of the Inter-American Commission on Human Rights with a View to Strengthening the Inter-American Human Rights System.” At that time, the Council instructed me to prepare and present to the General Assembly a progress report on implementation of the recommendations contained in said document.

So as to be able to fulfill the mandate received, I should be most grateful for your assistance in requesting the member states if they would be so kind as to send me, by April 30, the information they deem pertinent to the preparation of the aforementioned report.

Accept, Excellency, renewed assurances of my highest consideration.


José Miguel Insulza


Secretary General
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